Prity Cleary

From:
Sent:
To:
Subject:

Dear Prity,

John Warde <warde.john@gmail.com>

Thursday, 4 April 2019 4:50 PM

Prity Cleary

SSD 17_8993 :SCEGGS Darlinghurst - Wilkinson House

I wish to lodge and hereby lodge an objection to the proposed SCEGGS Darlinghurst “Concept and Stage 1 DA at 165-
215 Forbes Street, 159-163 Forbes Street, 224-226 Bourke Street and 217 Forbes Street, Darlinghurst”.

I object to the DA and the proposed redevelopment of SCEGGS Darlinghurst for the reasons set out in the draft
letter from The Planning Hub to the NSW Department of Planning and Environment dated 2 April 2019, marked for

the attention of Prity Cleary.

I have resided at The Horizon apartment building at 184 Forbes St, Darlinghurst, since December 1998 (ie shortly
after its construction was completed in October of that year). | am the registered owner of apartment 2103 in that
building. As you know, The Horizon is situated directly opposite SCEGGS Darlinghurst. My apartment directly
overlooks SCEGGS Darlinghurst and in particular Wilkinson House.

Kind regards

John Warde
2103 The Horizon
184 Forbes St
Darlinghurst
NSW 2010

Tel: +61 412 414 079



